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                  EDITORIAL 

 
Welcome to the May edition 
of the Neighbourhood 
Newsletter.  

 
I would like to introduce 
myself as the new police 
officer joining the 
Haddenham 
Neighbourhood Team.  I 
have been warmly 
welcomed and I am keen 
to get out and about to 
meet local residents and 
businesses.  Prior to this 
role I was a response 
officer based from 
Aylesbury and 
temporarily served in 
Buckingham area also.  
Prior to becoming an 
officer I worked in Public 
Protection specifically 
within a Domestic Abuse 
Unit and in addition I was 
a member of the Special 
Constabulary for the 
Milton Keynes police 
area. 

 
After working within this 
area for a short time, it is 
quite apparent that the 
area is a pleasant and 
safe area to live and 
work.  You will no doubt 
be aware of the financial 
cuts to policing 
nationally.  However, 
please be assured that 
although Thames Valley 
Police is having to make 
cuts and a major force  

 
restructure is in progress, the Aylesbury  
 
Vale Police Area stands to gain an extra 
seventeen police officers over the next twelve 
months.  Neighbourhood Policing Teams are to 
remain and your local officers & Police 
Community Support Officer’s (PCSOs) will be 
remaining in post for the foreseeable future 
 
PC Steve Brisley 
Neighbourhood Specialist Officer 
 

SPEED ENFORCEMENT 
 
The village of Ford has been visited a few 
times last month and I have issued 9 tickets for 
speeding, whilst in that area I also issued a 
ticket for driving whilst on a mobile phone. I 
have stopped and spoken to many drivers who 
weren’t over the limit for a ticket but were still 
driving in excess of 30mph. 
 
Most of the drivers I speak with simply answer 
that they were not aware of the limit due to not 
taking notice of the signs or even not looking at 
their speedo whilst driving!! Please make sure 
that you are concentrating whilst driving 
through the villages and don’t just expect there 
to be no hazards or police!! 
 

Neighbourhood Action 
Group 

  
We continue to deal with the priorities set and 
have been issuing numerous tickets for parking 
obstructions in Haddenham, the residents of 
Sheerstock and Wykeham Way have been 
speaking with the team and their [parish 
council to try and deal with the parking issued 
caused by the railway station. 
 
The next NAG meeting will be on Wednesday 
1st June 2011 7.30 pm. 

MAY EDITION 
Neighbourhood priorites are; Traffic Offences and Farm Theft 



 

 

 
COMMUNITY MESSAGING 

Have you joined up? 

Thames Valley Police are committed to 
involving the community in the policing of the 
counties of Berkshire, Buckinghamshire and 
Oxfordshire.  

We believe that by improving the flow of 
information between the community and its 
police we can all make a greater impact in the 
prevention and detection of crime and anti 
social behaviour. 

Community messaging is not a new system – 
many people refer to it under the ‘old’ name of 
Ringmaster – which is the name of the IT 
system we use to send messages. 

People can read information and sign up online 
at www.tvpcommunitymessaging.org  

 
Offenders bought to justice 

 

1. A man has admitted responsibility to a 
number of burglaries around the 
Waddesdon & Haddenham police areas 
and is currently on remand. 

2. A man from EYTHORPE ROAD, 
STONE has been charged for 
possession of cannabis. 

3. A man from Essex has been cautioned 
for possession of cannabis in Long 
Crendon. 

4. Two men from London have been given 
a police caution for theft of a boiler in 
Oakley. 

 
 
 

HAVE AN INTEREST IN 
SUPPORTING YOUR LOCAL 

POLICE? 
 
If you have an interest in supporting your local 
police in a voluntary role we would welcome 
applications from members of the community 
from all backgrounds and experiences.  This 
can be done either as a ‘volunteer’ assisting 
officers and staff in the police station (for 
example staffing the front counter).  
Alternatively, applications are welcome for the 
Special Constabulary.  Special Constables 
(also known as Volunteer Police Officers) have 
the same powers and wear the same uniform 
as regular officers.  Please log onto the force 
website under the ‘Join us’ section for further 
details. 
 

Crime Figures 
 

Did you know that Thames Valley Police publish 
the crime statistics for each neighbourhood? To 
access them go to the following web address; 
 

http://crimestats.thamesvalley.police.uk 
 
The crime statistics show only those crimes that 
have been reported to Thames Valley Police. 
The figures are not audited by the Home Office 
but are subject to supervision by the Force 
Crime Registrar.  

HAVE YOUR SAY! 
Have Your Say online - You can now send 
non-emergency messages to us using the 
online form that is available on the Thames 
Valley Police website. A number of people 
have already sent their concerns using this 
method.  . For you to do that please follow the 
link 
http://www.thamesvalley.police.uk/yournh/your
nh-about-nh-pol/yournh-tvp-pol-area-n244-hys 
Please allow some time for us to get back to 
you as we do check our mail box only at 
certain times of the day 

http://www.tvpcommunitymessaging.org
http://crimestats.thamesvalley.police.uk
http://www.thamesvalley.police.uk/yournh/your


 

 

DIARY DATES FOR MAY 
Have your say meeting at Long Crendon 
Library Wednesday 25th May 10am till 12pm. 
 
Have your say meeting at Haddenham Library 
5pm till 7pm – Friday 20th May. 
 
NAG meeting 6.30pm Wednesday 1st June 
2011. 
 

Contact Us 
 
You can visit the team at Waddesdon Police 
Station on the High Street. Opening hours are; 
 
Monday 10am to 1pm 
Wednesday 10am to 1pm  
Friday 10am to 1pm 
 
You can call the team by ringing; 
 

0845 8 505 505 
You can also email the team by writing to; 
 

suzan.jones@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk  
Or 

dean.kingham@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk  

mailto:suzan.jones@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk
mailto:dean.kingham@thamesvalley.pnn.police.uk

